CAPP MEETING NOTES
October 19, 2011
3:00 p.m. ~ United Way Meeting Room, Roseburg, Oregon

PRESENT:  Greg Henderson (CAPP), Karin Hardin (Healthy Start, DCECPC, Family Development Center), Elizabeth Droscher (Phoenix School, DCECPC), Barry Forte’ (Child Welfare Program), Pattie Schaedler (Peer Power – Adapt), and Mary Iida (Peer Power – Adapt).

Introductions and Welcome

Treasurer Report:  It was reported that Dede needs additional account signers.  Karin will follow up with her on how to start this process.
Celebrate Children Event: Karin shared that the date is set for 4/28/12 from 11-3 at Wildlife Safari.  Mary reported that the transportation bus option that was used last year will be available again.  The committee will review a different pick up location and how to market the availability of the bus.  This will hopefully decrease the number of families who are unable to find parking at the Safari or are parking along the road.  Ideas were discussed on how to increase ridership.  The ideas included giving away something to the riders (i.e. cloth shopping bags).  There was also discussion on increasing transportation options to North and South counties to assist those families unable to drive to the park.  In addition, Karin requested help with donations as well as entertainment ideas.
NEW BUSINESS

Marketing Project: Greg reported that the company First Touch is working on a paper placemat project for area restaurants.  These placemats would advertise community events.  For more information on this project, please email Greg at ghenderson703@yahoo.com.

Meeting Attendance: The group discussed ways to increase attendance at CAPP meetings and the need to revisit the goals of the group and future plans.  Elizabeth will create a postcard to be emailed out to the CAPP list and ask for response from members if they plan to attend or would like to be removed from the mailing list.  The November meeting will also include a discussion of a possible conference or mini conference.

Meeting adjourned 4:10 p.m.

